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Comments: Hello. I am a resident and voter of Whatcom Co. I love the outdoors and that is one reason I live

here. I am a conscientious outdoorsman and reject the proposed clear cutting proposal of North Nooksack

Vegetation Project. The Canyon Creek Watershed has already been adversely impacted by logging, as clearly

documented by the USFS Watershed Analysis for the basin.

Mount Baker Ranger District should advance selective thinning rather than clearcutting to meet its ecological

goals and responsibilities.m


